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participating in service 
projects this past month!
🔑-p up the good work!

“My favorite thing to do 
during summer is sleep.”
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           Hey key clubbers! Welcome to the third issue of The 

Monarch-Key! Thank you for taking your time to read through this 

month’s issue, glad I’m able to keep the streak going! Anyways, if  

you’re like me, you’re having trouble wrapping your brain 

              around the fact that it’s already July! This means we’ve 

                     gotten through half of our Summer, and half of 2020! It’s 

                         a lot to process, for me, this entire year has gone by in 

                           a blur. Fear not, however, as our club will continue to 

                             work hard in finding projects for you all to 

                               participate in! Please remember that, although it is 

                                 Summer break, we should never stop 

                                   participating in service! We’re doing our best to 

                                                provide projects for you, so be sure to do 

                                             your part as a member of key club and 

                                           participate! I’m truly grateful for everyone 

                                          who has participated in the service projects 

                                            this past month, and I’m sure the rest of our 

                                                board members feel the same way. Be 

                                               sure to follow our club’s Instagram if you 

                                             haven’t already, and don’t be afraid to 

                                             contact our board if you have any 

                                               questions at all! Stay safe, and have a 

                                                 great rest of your summer!

                                                 (´｡• ᵕ •｡`) ♡

If you haven’t noticed, 

my art style changes a lot 

depending on how much time

I spend on the cover;; Anyways, 

if you want to listen to music, I 

suggest listening to Twice! Stream 

More & More and “Fanfare”!

Editor’s NoteEditor’s Note
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Hello, my fellow key clubbers!

If you haven’t noticed yet, half of Summer break has already  
passed by. Crazy, right? The year 2020 has truly been hectic, and 
somehow we’re only halfway there. I can only hope that 
everything that has been happening recently has shown to you 
how important service is and how important is for members like 
you to remain active in these times.

                                       It is important that—especially now—we do 
                                       our best and give our all to service. After all,
                                        you joined the club to do service, right?   
                                            Service never stops, and we especially 
                                               shouldn’t be stopping now. Give                
                                                     service the same energy you give 
                                                     when learning a new TikTok dance 
                                                     or when  you’re binge-watching 
                                                             that one show for the fifth time. 
                                                               Imagine all the things you 
                                                               could be doing if you just put 
                                                                  your mind to it. 

                                                              We made a pledge to serve 
                                                                our home, school, and 
                                                                community. Are you honoring 
                                                                                that pledge?

Message from the President

Joyce Zafaralla
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CHARITY 
MILES
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For this month, our club decided to download “Charity 
Miles”, an app that, as the name implies, tracks the 
miles you earn and allows these miles to be used to 
donate to charities of your choice. After making a 
group in the app, our club decided to donate to one 
of Key Club’s preferred charities: UNICEF. If you’re 
wondering where you’ve heard that before, they’re 
known for their Trick-or-Treat fundraising boxes! With 
every mile tracked, 25 cents are donated! One way 
we’ve been able to earn miles is through hiking! On 
the 20th, our board members 
                                         hiked up the Makapu’u  
                                         Lighthouse Trail. Through 
                                         hiking, jogging in your 
                                         neighborhood, or even 
                                         walking around the house, 
members are able to earn miles while exercising!
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PARK
CLEANUP

On the 27th, members from our club met up at Neal S. 

Blaisdell Park, while wearing masks, with a task: pick up litter 

around the park. However, it was not just them, as 

                                        members of Alaka’i Young 

                                        Professionals joined our members in 

                         completing this task. While doing their best to 

                   abide by social distancing standards, the group 

      broke off into three separate groups, each with five 

people per group. From 8:30 to 9:30, the members of each 

group walked around the park picking up litter left behind 

by visitors of the park.
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Toiletries
Collection

Seeing as coronavirus is still visibly affecting the way that 

inhabitants of the island live, it is necessary, now more than 

ever, to help donate to organizations that directly help those 

who are in need. On the 27th, in addition to holding a park 

cleanup, Damien Key Club held a toiletries collection drive. 

The club encouraged its members to bring all kinds of 

toiletries to be later donated to the Institute of Human 

Services, otherwise known as IHS. IHS is a non-profit 

organization dedicated to helping supporting those who are 

struggling financially by providing them with the basic 

necessities as they look for a decent, affordable home. On 

Saturday, the club collected over 20 toiletry items, from 

flushable wipes to shampoo.
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important dates for the 
month of july

10/243/17/31Free Rice
Friday

Beanbeanbean
Friday

31 31Color a
Smile

Love for the 
Elderly

31Thank You for
Essential Workers
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

July 18, 2020 | 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM | Zoom

- DCON 2021: Stargazing in Service -

April 9-11, 2021 | Ontario Convention Center | Cost: TBA

Region

District

International

- DCON Logo Contest -

Due July 15 by 6PM

Email @emacaraeg2021@damien.edu 

for More Information

- None -

- Summer Leadership Conference -

July 1-3, 2020 | Zoom

Time depends on what you’ve signed

up for,

mailto:emcaraeb2021@damien.edu


Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii District
Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

Schoology Code: SJWVM-FKP9P

DMSKC BOARD MEMBERS
- President -
Joyce Zafaralla

- VP of Service -
Nathaniel Castro

- VP of Communication -
Zoe Hamada

- Secretary -
Christian Andres

- Treasurer -
Rhusel Rivera

- Editor -
Erika Macaraeg

- Class of 2021 Director -
Christine Nguyen

- Class of 2022 Director -
Madison Lau

- Class of 2023 Director -
Patricia Foronda

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:jzafaralla2021@damien.edu
mailto:ncastro2021@damien.edu
mailto:zhamada2021@damien.edu
mailto:candres2022@damien.edu
mailto:rrivera2021@damien.edu
mailto:emacaraeg2021@damien.edu
mailto:cnguyen2021@damien.edu
mailto:mlau2022@damien.edu
mailto:pforonda2023@damien.edu
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

